August 27, 2024

VIA E-Mail

Shinica Thomas [shinica.thomas@wakegov.com]
George Hess [grhess@ncsu.edu]
Toni Womack [Toni.Womack@wakegov.com]
David Ellis [David.Ellis@wakegov.com]
Chris Snow [csnow@wakegov.com]

Re: Resignation of Sanford Bailey from the Open Space and Parks
Advisory Committee

Dear Chair Thomas, Chair Hess, Director Snow, Manager Ellis and Administrator Womack:

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Open Space and Parks Advisory Committee as it has been very enjoyable and much appreciated. However, due to my schedule and other commitments, it has become apparent that it is time for me to resign from the Board. For that reason, please accept this e-mail as notice of my resignation effective immediately.

Thank you,

Sanford Bailey